
We are so glad you’re here! We hope you experience meaningful connections with 
God’s people and sense God’s presence in a fresh way today.

FIRST TIME HERE? Stop by the Welcome Desk and say hello! We have a gift bag 
for you, complete with homemade cookies and fruit snacks! We also have free 
coffee and tea in the café. Just turn left when you enter the main doors. It’s around 
the corner to the left from the connection counters.

WELCOME!

WHAT'S HAPPENING AT LEFC

SUMMER SUNDAYS On Sundays 
in July and August, our LEFC kids 
will get to explore worldviews 
and how to share Jesus with their 
friends! Will you consider being 
a part of our ministry with kids 
this summer? Watch a 3-minute 
video about our summer Sundays 
and get all the details for getting 
involved at the website below!

lefc.net / kids / ser ving

EASTER WORSHIP CHOIR 
All who love to sing are invited 
to join LEFC's Choir that will 
lead worship on Easter Sunday, 
March 31! Participants must 
attend rehearsals on Saturday, 
March 23 and 30, from 9-11AM. 
Sign up at the website below!

lefc.net / worship

EASTER AT LEFC!
MAUNDY THURSDAY is the day we commemorate Jesus' last supper with the apostles 
before his crucifixion. Join us for our Maundy Thursday service on March 28 at 7pm, 
where we will spend time in communion, worship, and meditation.

EASTER SUNDAY You are invited to join us on Sunday, March 31, for our Easter Sunday 
celebration! We will have 3 identical services at 8am, 9:30am, and 11am. ABFs, Crossover 
Student Ministries, G56, and 1st-4th grade classes will be closed for the day. Children's 
classes (infants thru kindergarten) will be open for the 8am and 9:30am services only.

MANUSCRIPT STUDY Join us 
for our next manuscript study on 
Saturday, March 16, from 8 to 
11am in the Crossover Room. We'll 
spend time studying the book of 
1 Peter to see how it applies to us 
today. Sign up online!

lefc.net /adults

MOWING AND TRIMMING 
HELP NEEDED We are looking 
for volunteers to help with 
mowing and/or weed whacking 
at LEFC this spring and summer. 
For more information, please 
contact Rod Huber!

huber@lefc.net,  717-283-6084

CHILD DEDICATION Our next
child dedication will be held
during 1st and 2nd services on
April 28. If you would like to
dedicate your child, please sign
up online by April 7.

lefc.net /childdedication

HIGH SCHOOL BEACH CAMP 
Hey high school students! Join us
July 8-13 for our annual beach 
camp week at Harvey Cedars, 
New Jersey. Our week will be full 
of worship, teaching, community, 
games, and of course… the beach!
Registration is open now through 
April 14. Visit our website for 
more information and to sign up!

lefc.net /crossover

THE SUMMIT: MIDDLE SCHOOL 
CAMP All 7th and 8th grade 
students are invited to attend 
The Summit, our middle school 
summer camp in Montrose, PA, 
from June 17-22. Students will 
have opportunities to build lasting 
relationships, saturate their hearts 
with God's Word, and participate in 
a variety of activities! Registration 
is open now through April 14. Visit 
our website for more information!

lefc.net /crossover

STARTING POINT If you're new, 
we invite you to attend Starting 
Point! You'll learn about our 
values and find opportunities to 
connect. Classes will be held in 
the Crossover Room during 2nd 
service on Sundays, April 7, 14, 
and 21. Sign up online or at the 
connection counter!

lefc.net / startingpoint

SEASONS OF PRAISE We 
invite you to join us in the main 
auditorium on Sunday evening, 
April 15, at 6:30PM for a focused 
time of worship with a wide range 
of old and new songs and hymns. 
This unique evening will include 
current LEFC worship team 
members, a mini choir, and special 
guests from years past. As part of 
this event, we will recognize and 
celebrate the retirement of Ken 
Martin from full-time ministry 
as LEFC's worship pastor. A 
reception will follow. 

MOBILIZATION NEXT STEPS 
LEFC offers a three-week class to 
help you explore and understand 
the role God has for you in His 
commission to make disciples 
of all nations. Whether you’re 
just curious or you’re seriously 
considering serving God cross-
culturally, this class is for you! Join 
us on Sundays, April 7, 14 and 21, 
during 2nd service in room A1. 
Email Carmen Walton for more 
information and to register.

walton@lefc.net

NOW HIRING Come be a part of 
LEFC’s mission to make disciples 
of Jesus Christ by investing in 
our 5th and 6th graders as our 
G56 Coordinator. Take the lead 
in guiding volunteer teams and 
fostering connections with 
families, while growing spiritually 
and professionally in this part-
time role. Go to our website for 
more details about this role and 
to submit your application.

lefc.net / hiring
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